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Tate, Michele

From: Troy and Beth [ChristmasTrees@epix.net]

Sent: Saturday, November 28, 2009 8:20 AM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: Outdoor wood-fired boilers - OBJECTION

DEC y REC'D
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY

REVIEW COMMISSION

Dear Environmental Quality Board:

I am writing you today in opposition of the bill that the DEP wants to propose regarding outdoor furnaces. I have
owned a wood furnace bought locally from D&R Outdoor Furnaces in Kresgeville back in 2004. I use this furnace
to heat my entire home and it causes no impact whatsoever on any neighbors. I have never received any
complaints even though the stove is in pperation 12 months of the year. I built a building to keep my wood from
getting wet so that it does not smoke as we know that wet wood will smoke. I attend any and all local meetings
that pertain to this subject in order to stay educated on proper use and compliance issues. I live on a Chritmas
Tree farm on the Effort-Neola Road ( Effort side) in Chestnuthill Township, Monroe County. I would be more than
willing to show anyone on your committee my stove in operation.

Sincerely,

Troy DeHaven

P.O. Box 1101, Effort Neola Road, Brodheadsville, PA 18322 Phone: 570-992-5182

12/4/2009


